


TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990


PLANNING APPEAL




Appeal(s) by Harlequin Group

Relating to the application to Cherwell District Council 16/02150/F.

The installation of 1.no. 21 metre high RT Swann Lattice tower on new concrete base with 6 no. antennas, 2 no. dishes, 4 no. cabinets and ancillary development thereto.

Land off B4035, Sibford Gower, Oxfordshire, OX15 6LL

An Inspector appointed by the Secretary of State will be determining an appeal into the above development being refused by Cherwell District Council
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Members of the public who wish to make comments on this appeal can do by sending representations to the Planning Inspectorate no later than 22nd August 2017.
Documents relating to the appeal(s) can be viewed at the Council’s offices by prior arrangement.

Planning Inspectorate Reference: APP/C3105/W/17/3174363

Contact point at the Planning Inspectorate:

Jasmine Rogers, 3p Kite, Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Bristol, BS1 6PN

Where applicable, you can use the internet to submit documents, to see information and to check the progress of cases through the Planning Portal. The address of our search page is - www.planningportal.gov.uk/planning/appeals/online/ search



